

ENHANCING COMMUNITY FOR 30 YEARS

**BOARD OF DIRECTORS** 

**DENNIS DELOYE**President

CARI LOGEMANN Vice President

MAYSEE YANG HERR Secretary

FRED T. LUNDIN Treasurer

PETER GAFFANEY
GEOFFREY HUYS
WILLIAM HSU
MARY JO JOHNSON
JIM KEMERLING

CHRIS PFENDER

AMY PLIER

STEVE SCHMIDT

PHIL VALITCHKA

RANDY P. VERHASSELT

ANN WERTH

**CONSULTANTS / STAFF** 

THOMAS A. MACK

JAY M. WEIDENMAN

JEAN C. TEHAN Executive Director

ACCREDITED

January 2, 2018

Mr. Richard Jarvis Never Forgotten Honor Flight 4404 Rib Mountain Drive #234 Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Richard:

We are pleased to inform you that the Wausau Coated Products, Inc. Fund, a Donor Advised Fund of the Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin, has recommended, and our Board of Directors has approved, this \$2,269.83 gift directed towards general support. For your publications and correspondence, please refer to this award as a gift from the Wausau Coated Products, Inc. Fund within the Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin.

By accepting this gift, your organization certifies that the funds will not be used or applied to the payment of any personal enforceable pledge or other financial obligation, nor any personal economic benefits or other services to the donor or the donor's family members, such as, memberships, benefit tickets, meals, participation in golf tournaments, or other goods, events or activities. In addition, donors receive a federal charitable tax deduction at the time a gift is made to a Donor Advised Fund of the Community Foundation. This gift does not, therefore, qualify for an additional charitable deduction.

We would appreciate acknowledgement of this gift from the foundation. You may wish to send a copy of the acknowledgement to:

Mr. William Reif PO Box 904 Wausau, WI 54402-0904

Since 1987 the Community Foundation has promoted philanthropy by assisting donors and by investing in the vision, passion and expertise of organizations like yours. Our Board of Directors joins me in extending appreciation for the work you are doing. We are grateful for the opportunity to assist you with your mission.

Sincerely,

Jean Tehan CEO

Law helas

Enclosure

500 First Street • Suite 2600 • Wausau, WI 54403 715.845.9555 • info@cfoncw.org • www.cfoncw.org



ENHANCING COMMUNITY FOR 30 YEARS

**BOARD OF DIRECTORS** 

**DENNIS DELOYE**President

CARI LOGEMANN Vice President

MAYSEE YANG HERR Secretary

FRED T. LUNDIN Treasurer

PETER GAFFANEY
GEOFFREY HUYS
WILLIAM HSU
MARY JO JOHNSON
JIM KEMERLING
CHRIS PFENDER
AMY PLIER
STEVE SCHMIDT
PHIL VALITCHKA
RANDY P. VERHASSELT
ANN WERTH

CONSULTANTS / STAFF

THOMAS A. MACK

JAY M. WEIDENMAN

JEAN C. TEHAN

Executive Director



January 2, 2018

Mr. Richard Jarvis Never Forgotten Honor Flight 4400 Rib Mountain Drive, #234 wausau, WI 54401

Dear Richard:

We are pleased to inform you that the Wausau Coated Products, Inc. Fund, a Donor Advised Fund of the Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin, has recommended, and our Board of Directors has approved, this \$274.50 gift directed towards general support. For your publications and correspondence, please refer to this award as a gift from the Wausau Coated Products, Inc. Fund within the Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin.

By accepting this gift, your organization certifies that the funds will not be used or applied to the payment of any personal enforceable pledge or other financial obligation, nor any personal economic benefits or other services to the donor or the donor's family members, such as, memberships, benefit tickets, meals, participation in golf tournaments, or other goods, events or activities. In addition, donors receive a federal charitable tax deduction at the time a gift is made to a Donor Advised Fund of the Community Foundation. This gift does not, therefore, qualify for an additional charitable deduction.

We would appreciate acknowledgement of this gift from the foundation. You may wish to send a copy of the acknowledgement to:

Mr. William Reif PO Box 904 Wausau, WI 54402-0904

Since 1987 the Community Foundation has promoted philanthropy by assisting donors and by investing in the vision, passion and expertise of organizations like yours. Our Board of Directors joins me in extending appreciation for the work you are doing. We are grateful for the opportunity to assist you with your mission.

Sincerely,

Jean Tehan CEO

Tielaa)

Enclosure